
ANMF FEDERAL ELECTION PRIORITIES
Political party/politician name: Commitment

1.	 Increase the Commonwealth government’s contribution to 
50 per cent for health system activity, beyond the current 
12-month agreement.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

2.	 Single national employment check for nurses and 
midwives.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

3.	 Fund state run, nationally consistent RUSON/RUSOM 
programs.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

4.	  Sustainable, permanent funding for NMHPA. Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

5.	 Commit to funding, as appropriate, the FWC outcomes of 
the Nurses & Midwives Work Value Case.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

6.	 Fund dedicated nursing/midwifery clinical support 
positions (however titled) through teaching, training and 
research activities as defined by IHACPA. 

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

7.	 Continue improvements for nurse practitioner access to 
MBS and PBS items.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

8.	 Appoint a Commonwealth Chief Midwife and establish 
an Office of Chief Midwife that includes a First Nations 
Midwifery Director.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

9.	 Fund a National Midwifery Strategy including an 
implementation plan.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

10.	In collaboration with states and territories fund and 
open additional nurse-led walk-in clinics and midwifery-
led clinics that employ NPs, advanced practice nurses, 
endorsed midwives and midwives with provision for 
supported student placements.  

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

11.	Ensure that Government Departments directly employ 
those delivering nursing services, rather than contract 
delivery of these services out, e.g. to Serco. 

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨

12.	Implement a positive regulation registration scheme for 
care workers through AHPRA.

Commit
Partial  

Commit
No Commit

¨ ¨ ¨


